Agenda Item 10

Report to Council: 4th September 2025

Lavenham Neighbourhood Plan Working Group Report

It's been a reasonably productive month.

- A) More sample questionnaires have been sent out and most have been returned to us. This has resulted in several changes needing to be made, these are at the moment with our professional Ian Poole. It is our firm intention to have the questionnaire ready for review at the October meeting of Council.
- B) We are at present arranging a letter drop to all residents with our progress so far and plans are afoot to hold drop ins at the Guildhall. These will be on a Sunday afternoon and again in the evening.
- C) A good selection of steering group members will be fully conversant with progress up to the date of the drop ins and once the questionnaire is passed by Council it will be again delivered to all by hand thus saving costs.

I close with if you have any questions please bring them forward as we are unable to reassure you if you don't ask, if we do not have the answers to hand we will answer via email asap

Thankyou

Michael & Alison and the whole steering group